Town of Lee Recreation Commission

Meeting Minutes for 09/08/15

Meeting called to order at 6:30 pm. Larry Kindberg, Joseph Hannon (with Abby Hannon) and
James Lonano were in Attendence.

We were informed Julie Glover put the LRP pavilion project out for bids. One proposal came
back for $74,520 for the structure and $20,160 for the concrete slab.

Discussion guard rail fencing in front of the parking lot seemed to conflict with the plans of the
commission. Larry requested to meet with the select board to discuss. There is a meeting
scheduled for 3:30 pm on 9/09/15 at LRP with Julie Glover, Larry Kindberg, Randy Stevens and
Michael Todd.

Stone dust path was completed by Randy Stevens and we are all pleased with the project.

Mark Kustra has a post hole digger and is possibly doing the work for the slide structure posts
on 09/13/15 with Randy Stevens.

Help is needed at the Rec Commission Lee Fair Booth this Saturday. Childrens Parade starts at
10:00 am.

Next BOS meeting is 6:00 pm 09/14/15. Recreation commsion members are encouraged to
attend to discuss railing and pavilion.

It was announced by a member of the Lamprey River Advisory committee that they wish to
have a path built from Epping to the Sweet Trail in Durham, along the Lamprey River. Members
were invited to their meeting at 7:00 pm on 09/17/15.

Meeting adjourned at 7:05 pm.



